Greensburg. PA 15601

_ F’rStEtje'gy® 800 Cabin Hilt Drive
B

August 12, 2013
To: All Privilege Permit Site Licensees along the Cheat Lake Park Trail

Dear Privilege Permit Site Licensee:

Please be reminded, as indicated by my letter dated March 13, 2013, all facilities, and all
buildings and permanent structures, except docks, wooden decks or platforms, and picnic
tables, must be removed from the sites by the end of the season, October 31, 2013.

Therefore, only docks, wooden decks or platforms, and picnic tables will be permitted to
remain at the sites between seasons. No other items, equipment, objects, materials or
facilities will be permitted at these sites through the off-season.

Also, please note that any unused, depreciated or deteriorated docks, decks or platforms
should be removed from the sites also, as per the Privilege Permit Site Maintenance
Regulations.

Please also remember that vehicular access to the sites via the Cheat Lake Park Trail is
limited. Any such access must be scheduled in advance by contacting Cheat Lake Park
Security. Park Security can be reached by calling 304-594-2817.

Cheat Lake Park maintenance personnel may be able to assist with disposal of unwanted
materials or items. To make arrangements and coordinate disposal of materials or items,
contact Cheat Lake Park Security at the number above. Please be aware that fees may be
involved for disposal of large amounts of materials.

If there are any questions, I can be reached by telephone at 724-830-5889, or by email at
pvilell@firstenergycorp.com.

Sincerely,

Paul E. Vilella
Real Estate Representative
FirstEnergy Service Company



